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2020 MELBOURNE TO DEVONPORT RACE (RUDDER CUP) 

 

Notice to Competitors – Instructions for Registering Your Arrival into Tasmania 

 
Upon arrival in the Mersey River Devonport Tasmania all competing sailing vessels must: 

 

- As soon as practicable (within the hour of crossing the finish line) email Tas e-Travel QR codes 

for all persons aboard the yacht to biosecurity.bookings@dpipwe.tas.gov.au with the Subject 

Heading North West <insert yacht name> QR Codes for Scanning.  Please note there is Telstra 

and Optus 3/4G mobile coverage in the area. 

- Biosecurity Tasmania will then mark your crew as arrived against the master list supplied by the 

Race Director to Biosecurity Tasmania. 

- You will receive contact confirming your arrival and some supplementary questions regarding the 

risk profile and health status of your crew. 

- You will receive instructions from the Mersey Yacht Club on disposal procedures for any 

Biosecurity Risk Material (fruit, vegetables) aboard your yacht. 

 

IMPORTANT: If any crew are exhibiting symptoms of Covid-19 then contact must be made to 

Public Health without delay (see attached flyer) 
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